
We are in the home stretch of achieving our Tier 1: 
Celebration Goal! Droste Construction has already begun 
renovations on the storage area to install the catering 
kitchen. At the same time, Architect Carl Drafall is 
finalizing plans for the classroom upgrades and Commons 
transformation. With your support, we can soon begin 
these projects to improve these learning, worship and 
performance spaces for our students. 

But we won’t stop there. The Tier 2: Challenge Goal includes 
improvements to the baseball/softball field, including 
dugouts, a new backstop, a “Blue Monster”  outfield fence 
and a modern press box; and building a multipurpose center 
to expand our indoor practice areas for extra-curricular 
programs. This new building will also provide flexible space 
for school programs and events.

Please join others in the LHS community who have already 
made an investment in the future of our students. Every 
gift, no matter the size, makes a difference. Pledge today 
by completing the online form or returning the pledge card 
you recently received in the mail. Or, click here to open the 
online pledge form.

Questions:  Contact Dr. Doug Kuhlmann, Head of School 
at (314) 497-3014 or dkuhlmann@lhssc.org.

Thank you for being part of this mission and for helping us 
Grow and Serve in Christ! 
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